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Dear Sir, 

I have tried sending a submission to The State Government re the Upper House inquiry about to 

commence on Crown Land. 

My concern is the way the State Government is riding roughshod over the proponents that wish for 

the King Edward Headland Reserve to remain as Crown Land. The case has been before the court 

and the court has ruled that the proponents have won the case. The State Government should stop 

the bully boy tactics that they are adopting against the supporters of the retention of this land as 

Crown Land. Crown Land is for the people not for developers, the Council or the State Government 

to sell off as a Commercial entity. 

I would be grateful if you could forward my submission to the appropriate committee and 

acknowledge receipt of this email. 

 

My name is Brendan Pell. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Brendan Pell 
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